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We have made some movement towards reaching a tentative agreement.  Thus far, we have agreed to some clean-up language, addressed issues regarding the contractual language on safety in the UFO Addendum, addressed issues for members who serve our country, and a plethora of modifications to the surplus process. We are working hard to close the gap and make improvements for the membership.  Mobilize, Mobilize, Mobilize. 
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